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COLTS NEWSLETTER

A quiet weekend! 
With training and fixtures cancelled across the South East on Sunday thanks to Storm
Ciara, it's a short newsletter this week. There will be some fantastic hockey on show
this Sunday, when the Men's 1s take on Cardiff University at home. Come along and
support, the clubhouse will be open and some great hockey is guaranteed! 
 
Please note - there is no training on Sunday 16th February as it's half
term.

Access to OCs on Sunday 23rd February
The Hampton Court Half Marathon will go past both entrances and exits to the club
on Sunday 23rd Feb. Following discussions with the race organisers to ensure the
safety of all passing runners, please take note of the following:
 
U12s session - Please enter via Portsmouth Road by 8:30am to avoid the fastest
runners who will start passing at 8:38am. You must then leave by the Weston Green
football pitches and follow the guidance of the race marshals. 
 
U11s session - Please allow more time when arriving for your session at 10:15am as
this is the peak time for runners coming past the club. There will be stop/go
marshals restricting cars coming under the bridge, which will create further traffic
congestion. Please exit via Weston Green football pitches to avoid any later runners. 

Adverse Weather Policy 
With Storm Dennis now on its way to the UK, please keep an eye out for any changes to
training/fixtures on Sunday. We always try to run training if we can but the safety of
players is our paramount concern. Any decision to cancel training will be posted as early
as possible on the OCHC Twitter feed, which can also be found on the OCHC website. 
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Men's 1s are at home this Sunday - come along and support! 
With the Men's 1s playing Cardiff University in their first home game this year, come along  
at 2:30pm on Sunday and show them your support, it really does make a difference! 


